

Want To Sing In A Holiday Concert? You Can If:

	You LOVE TO SING!!
	You're a male, middle-school age or older
	You regularly attend rehearsals starting in July through December
	You memorize a small number of songs and learn others to sing using music
arrang	usic Men Chorus performs a cappella (NO ACCOMPANIMENT) 4-part, close-harmony songs ged Barbershop style. We are offering a low-cost, no obligation chance for interested male singers if they enjoy singing a cappella music with a dedicated and fun men's chorus.
	No formal audition, just a simple voice check to place you in the right voice part.
	We provide sheet music, access to audio learning tracks, and weekly rehearsal agendas to help you in learning the music.

If you're interested, contact Bill at wolszanicky@yahoo.com or (760) 585-6315.

Or just show up at a Tuesday night rehearsal at 7 pm at San Marcos Lutheran Church, 3419 Grand Avenue, in the Luther Hall.

More information about the Music Men Chorus is available at musicmenchorus.org

